
Classification, Pay, and Staffing Training – Southbridge MA – August 8 – 20, 2010 
 
Field Advisory Services (FAS) has scheduled training courses in Basic Classification, 
Pay Setting, and Basic Staffing at the Southbridge, MA Hotel and Training Center from 
August 8th through August 20th, 2010.   The 3 courses will be offered 
concurrently, with 25 seats available for each course.  Students may take one, two, or 
three courses. We have reserved 115 rooms at the Southbridge Center for employees 
participating in the courses. To read the course content click here. For frequently asked 
questions click here.  Registration can be completed at the FAS Training Website, 
(http://www.cpms.osd.mil/forms/fas/trainings/trainings.aspx).  
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